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Decision:  Request to Permit Durham Region Transit Access to Scarborough Centre Station 
 
At its meeting of September 5, 2017, the Board approved the recommendation in the staff report 
as follows: 
 
It is recommended that the TTC Board: 

1. Direct staff to continue to work with DRT, Metrolinx and City of Toronto Staff on 
improving cross-boundary transit service, and ensure that space will be allocated for 
DRT buses in the enlarged bus terminal at Scarborough Centre Station that will be 
built as part of the Line 2 Bloor-Danforth (“Scarborough Subway Extension”) subway 
extension project; 

2. Forward this report to Durham Region Transit staff, the City of Toronto’s Planning and 
Transportation Services departments, and Metrolinx. 

The Board also adopted the following member motion: 

3. That TTC staff meet with Councillors Ainslie and De Baeremaeker to further discuss 
the possibility of permitting Durham Region Transit access to the Scarborough Centre 
Station. 

 


